
SMITH REYNOLDS AIRPORT 

Corporate Hangar For Lease 

Request for Letters of Interest 

 

Forsyth County, North Carolina, is soliciting letters from entities that are interested 

in leasing a new Corporate Hangar (“CH2”) measuring 20,000 square feet at Smith 

Reynolds Airport (“Airport”).   CH2 is scheduled to be completed in July 2023 and 

shall be used as for aircraft storage.  The structure was not built to accommodate 

maintenance operations.  THIS IS NOT A BID. The Smith Reynolds Airport 

Department is attempting to evaluate interests.    

 

When submitting a letter of interest, the Smith Reynolds Airport Department 

would appreciate prospective tenant to include general proposed leasing terms such 

as length of term and rate per square foot.   

 

Letters of Interest should be addressed to the following: 

 

Mark R. Davidson, A.A.E. 

Airport Director 

Smith Reynolds Airport 

3801 N. Liberty Street 

Winston-Salem, NC 27105 

mark.davidson@smithreynolds.org 

 

Questions concerning this request for Letters of Interest should be submitted in 

writing to mark.davidson@smithreynolds.org   
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